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District Governor Jackie

I attended the M/C meeting on Oct 5, 2019. 

Ohio Centennial Committee 

     They will apply to LCI for a promotional grant.  We plan on giving two scholarships for high 
school juniors and seniors who write a 30 second PSA to promote Ohio Lions.  We decided to 
recommend to the COG that we have a Centennial Saturday Evening dinner at the State 
Convention,

State Cpnvention

      We will host an auction again this year.  There will be no on-line auction.  It will all be live. We 
need to accumulate auction  items.  It was suggested that we have a designated charity to fund for 
future auctions. 
      We will collect ads for the convention thru March 15, 2020. The application is on the state web 
site. 

      Our next meeting will be February 8, 2020. 

Respectfully, 

PDG Jeff Hatfield 


